
C h u r c h  D o o r  R e n o v a t i o n  P r o j e c t
As our parish approaches our 75th anniversary, plans to replace our nearly 70 year old doors are
underway. Over the last few years, attempts have been made to repair doors that have broken
mechanisms and rotting interiors. Replacement parts are hard to come by and the repair of one
door alone cost over $1,000.
Newly designed doors will also allow for increased safety, energy efficiency, and accessibility.
Tinted glass windows will bring light into vestibules and allow users to see into and out of the
building, increasing safety through greater visibility. The newly designed doors will operate with
greater easy and will not be as heavy as the current doors.
The project is scheduled to take place this summer and will cost an estimate of $90,000

We are happy to announce the planned renovation of new doors for our church 

D o n a t i o n s  a n d  p l e d g e s
While parish reserve funds will assist in covering the cost of this
project, additional donations will be needed. Thankfully, nearly
$40,000 has already been raised.

All donations to this project will be given special recognition

Suggested giving levels

$10,000 and above
$5,000 to $9,999
$1,000 to $4,999
$500 to $999
up to $499

You may use the form below to submit your donation or you can make a
secure online donation at https://tinyurl.com/SROL-doors or use the
QR code displayed above

Front DoorsFront Doors

Side DoorsSide Doors

D o n a t i o n  i n  s u p p o r t  o f  S t .  R o s e  o f  L i m a  C h u r c h  D o o r  R e n o v a t i o n

Name ______________________________________________________________  Phone # ______________________________________

Address _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Donation Amount ______________________________________________________________________________

https://tinyurl.com/SROL-doors

